
To Whom It May Cocern: 

This letter is to inform that we object to GistroJnc. Being given a wastewater 
certificate. We moved into the Bonita Preserve approximately a year and a half ago and 
had never heard of this company, so we spoke to people in the area who have lived here 
for a long time. We were told that this company owned two lift stations and had a plant 
and were initially in charge of sewage. We were then told that there were many problems 
with the plant and that there was often sewage running down the streets. We do not want 
to have sewage in our streets. We currently pay Bonita Springs Utilities for water and 
sewage and have never had any problems. We urge that you do not give Gistro, Inc. the 
certificate. 

Thank You 
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